
 

 

Negotiations Update:  August 28, 2013 

Joint communication between California School Employees’ Negotiation Team and Rescue 

Union School District Negotiations Team 

On Wednesday, August 28, 2013, the California School Employees Association (CSEA) 

Negotiations Team and the District Negotiations Team met to begin negotiations for the 2013-14 

school year.  The Chief Business and Operations Officer gave an update on the District’s budget.  

The District team reviewed and elaborated on the Article changes that would be brought to the 

table for negotiations.  The classifieds’ negotiation team presented their proposals on Vacation, 

Bereavement and Personal Necessity.  

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 19, 2013.  

 


